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Outwood Academy Newbold
Letter to Parents regarding allergies.

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to ask you for your support managing allergens in the academy. As you may be aware
some of our students have serious allergies that can be life threatening. We already operate a ‘Nut
Free School’ policy however there are certain additional allergens that we also need to make sure
are not brought into school. This will enable us to keep our students and students safe.

Please could you ensure that the following are not brought into the academy or taken in packed
lunches on trips.

● Nuts/tree nuts - Such as peanuts, hazelnuts, almonds and cashews etc. Anything that contains
nuts such as cereal/granola bars, biscuits, nut butters and breads containing nuts.

● Seeds - such as sesame seeds, including seeded bread and bread buns.
● Body sprays, perfumes, hand creams and lip balms containing nuts and oils, such as coconut

and almonds.

We thank you for your support in this matter.

Kind Regards

Gemma Farrer
Business Manager
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